5th Grade - Week 1

Hello SA 5th Grade Families,

| hope you are all in good health. Attached is the 5th grade packet for this week March 24th -
27th. Every week | will be emailing you a packet for your child to complete for the week.
Packets will be mailed out to those families that have requested it. Parents please scan and
email me your child's work when your student has completed the packet. | will be in contact
with those parents who have the packets mailed out to them. Students need to be working on
their state report. | have included all information for state report in this packet. Students should
be reading Monday - Friday. | am sending a book home with all students to read for their next
book report. All parents are able to come in tomorrow to pick up items that they need. Mr.
Yorksmith will be sending out an email on what time you are able to come and pick up items.
Tomorrow Tuesday March 24th will be the only day to pick up your students items. My door will
be open tomorrow for parents to pick up all items that are needed. Please take items on your
child's desk, you may go through your child's desk to get other items that are needed. Please
feel free to contact me at cverdugo@stantschool.org

Please let my students know | am praying for all of them and | hope to see them soon!

Mrs. Verdugo
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